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commentletters

From: Scott Chadd <scottchadd@lotusbonsai.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 08, 2016 4:53 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Please see our letter

I am a member of the water group in El Dorado County and support their 
opposition to the new regulations. 

(5/4/16) Public Workshop
Eastern San Joaquin General Order

Deadline: 5/18/16 by 5:00 pm

5-8-16


